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Thanks for your partnership.  We have been in this ministry since 1970, and Lord willing we will 

continue for a few more years.  It has been an awesome ministry with many adventures and 

partnerships with our Ethnos360 coworkers around the world. 

As you recall, I turned over the directorship of Ethnos360 Communications a few years ago. 

Since then, I have been active with the new Director in some of the same roles. Recently we 

made a change in ministry.  

My new role will be project orientated which will allow me to work half time on specific job 

projects and assignments I am given.  Katy has chosen retirement status but will continue to 

support me in our new role.   

My new focus will be:  

1.Consultant to the director of communications. I have years of experience and have traveled 

to many areas of the world. The Director often calls on my experience, ideas and historical 

knowledge.  

2.Social Media moderator/commenter. Ethnos360 has great Facebook and Instagram 

accounts. I get involved with those who comment and ask questions about world missions and 

Ethnos360. Our Social Media has worked well in sharing our vision worldwide. 

3.Handling requests for permission to copy/print/or use our copyrighted materials. With our 

excellent images and articles, we get many requests.  

4.Project-based assignments. I was involved in the development of our very first website and 

every new development of our website over the years. There are still many projects that need a 

‘wrangler’ to get them done.  

My latest project has been working with our Web development team.  We have a brand-new 

website.  Visit us at Ethnos360.org.  

I’m including a letter from our home church in Orlando that gives a background on our ministry 

outside the office.  Our missionary vision will always continue with those we meet.   

Thank you for your continued support. All gifts can continue to be sent as you have in the past. 

Ethnos360 allows tax deductible receipts on all gifts to our ministry. 

 

Because of HIM, 

 

Macon and Katy Hare 

Dear Friends,




